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Six Weeks at Prayer Mountain-what an experience!  At the beginning of my trip, I prayed, “God, is this your 
will?”  All of a sudden, a rainbow appeared around the shadow of the airplane in the clouds.  I took this as a 
sign that God was with me.  What an incredible place!  800,000 members in Pastor David Yonggi Cho’s church, 
and 7,000 people at Prayer Mountain.  Non-stop buses come to pick up and drop off people at the mountain. 
People come for days and even months to fast and pray.  The prayer rooms, 300 in total, are very small as you 
can see in the picture below.  Below you can see me praying at the North Korean border with my friends from 
Uganda and Australia and pouring anointed oil from Santa Maria California healing rooms over our hands into 
the ground, asking God to heal the nation.   Also, we waved the flags at the top of Prayer Mountain, asking God 
to release an anointing to take back to Victoria.  In the background of the picture you’ll see the sanctuary built 
to the dimensions of Noah's Ark.  I was asked to speak at an African church in Korea where the Holy Spirit 
poured out and touched their hearts.  Before I left, if you told me I would be in Korea speaking at an African 
church I would have thought you were nuts.  It was truly a blessing to meet some of the children there, they all 
like to do the peace sign.  I was thinking, “What a great place for Super Kids”.  I was invited back and offered a 
job at a very large youth church, but I have a mission here in Victoria to finish.  They love Canadians and 
wanted me to stay.  Korea was a great blessing.  It was truly amazing to see the work of God through His ser-
vants.  They are very organized and extremely professional.  Here, we complain about the newspaper and the 
stories they write; there, they just buy the newspaper company.  I will be watching and partnering with the work 
of God in Korea.  It is miraculous to see.  As I was getting ready to leave for home, a family had a very special 
cake for me and sang a song in Korean.  It was a song of blessing that really touched me.  Another family 
wanted to give me a special dinner but when I was told it was dog, I said, “sorry I’m just too busy”.  

KEEP PRESSIN’ ON ! 
Greetings once again.  Hope you are well.  So far, this year has brought a lot of adventures and gifts. 

Hope you enjoy this newsletter and that it brings you closer to Jesus. 

Prayer Mountain, South Korea 

 



Prayer House 

An awesome experience! 
I immediately felt the presence of GOD as soon as I went in.  Like few other times, 
it was easy to simply be with GOD.  No asking, pleading, wondering or waiting.  I 
left refreshed, redeemed and invigorated.  Thanks for such a great refuge! 
In God's Service, Bob Lord 

After I returned from Prayer Mountain, I just had to start a Prayer and Fasting  house.  To 
my surprise, a donation of six houses was waiting for me.  WOW!  Praise the Lord!  So, I 
started a prayer house.  A room can be booked for private prayer, or come as a group and 
book the large prayer room.  Darrell, our hospitality coordinator, will be glad to take your 
bookings.  We also have a prophetic art group that comes once a week to do art and pray. 
Here are a few testimonies of some lives that have been touched: 

Refuge Houses 
As I begin the house ministry, we have thirty-one men at all different levels in the Lord. 
At this time, I have found this overwhelming and way too many.  Although many lives 
are being touched by God, I have to dedicate one house for full-time ministry servants. 
If you would like to apply for a full-time volunteer position, you can apply to Extreme 
Outreach or call for an appointment.  
We have five positions available.  Details will be worked out on an individual basis. 

EXTREME OUTREACH SOCIETY PLACES SECOND IN PARADE 

Ministry House 

Now Building, over 40,000 sq. ft 

I can really feel the presence of God.  It’s awesome and very refreshing   Darrell Craig 

Use of the space of the NOW Building has been donated to 
Extreme Outreach Society.  Please pray for us as we head 
towards building a vision for this building.  The next step is 
obtaining permits and creating a plan. 

 
Commit all you do to the Lord and He will  

direct your path. 

We will be opening this home for 
ministry training on Oct.1/2005. 
Focus will be healing and evan-
gelism. For details call:  

 (250) 384-2064 

Needs 
Dressers………….Mirrors……….chain saw 
Cube van……………..office help…… 
Thanks again for all your support……... 



Surf Trip 
Please pray for us as we venture on our five day surf trip 
at Long Beach, Tofino.  We still need $1000.00 dollars to 
help pay for this trip. These kids cannot afford to pay any 

money.  We will be taking eight kids and five leaders. 
Date: Aug.29-Sept.2/2005 

 

Up-Coming Events 

Shepherd's Guide 

Evangelist Larry Bingman & Carlos Sanchez 
The Touch Of Jesus 

Friday, Saturday and Sunday 
July 29-31,2005 at 7:00 pm 

Da Vinci Centre 
195 Bay Street, Victoria, BC 

Come and let Jesus heal your heart! 
For more info call: Extreme Outreach Society 

This is an amazing healing ministry you don’t want to miss! 

 
Thanks again for all your  

support to our  
SuperKids &  

Outreach Programs 

Partners’ Dinner Event 
Partners’ Banquet Dinner  
Saturday Sept. 17/ 05, 5pm 

 Location: Vacation Inn   
3020 Douglas Street, Victoria, BC 

 

If you have supported this ministry we  
consider you a partner.  Thank You! 

Extreme Outreach is now the new owner of the 
Vancouver Island Shepherd's Guide.  All prof-
its go to Extreme Outreach Society.  Shepherd's 
Guide is a Yellow pages for Christian Businesses. 
If you have a business and you would like to 
place an ad you can call Jeremy Mills at 217-
2512. We will be releasing the Shepherd's Guide 
at the Partners’ Dinner.  25,000 copies will be 
prayed for and the businesses will be blessed. 
This is great opportunity to share your business. 



We need your help! We are in need of financial support. 
.  

Preauthorized Debit Authorization Form 
 

Please complete all sections of this form in order to make payments directly from your account to the  
Extreme Outreach Society.   

Return the completed form to us with a blank cheque  marked “void”. 
 

Payee: Extreme Outreach Society 
999 McKenzie Avenue 

Victoria, BC      V8X 3G8 
Telephone: (250) 384-2064 

   

 
   

 
   

 
 

 I (we) hereby authorize Extreme Outreach Society to draw on my (our) account with the aforementioned financial insti-

tution, for the following purpose: 

A debit in electronic form in the amount of $ ______________ may be drawn on my (our) account on the 15th of each 
month  beginning ____________________________. 
 
 
__________________________________                    _________________________ 

 Signature of Account Holder                                                             Date 
 

  

Financial Institution Branch 
Name of Financial Institution Address 

Transaction Information  (For Office Use Only) 
  
Transaction Type  __________________                            $ Amount ________________ 
  
Cross Reference                   │_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│ 
  
First Due Date          ___________________      One Time Transaction                □     Yes 
  

Payer 

Names of Account Holders Address 
  
  

  
│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│_│ 

                           Transit                  Route                                    Account Number 

Extreme Outreach Society is moving into the 21st Century.  We are now able to 
provide Automatic Monthly Debit . If you are interested, please fill out the form 
below and drop it off at the office with a blank cheque marked “void”.   
If you need more information regarding this, call the office at (250) 384-2064. 

Thank You for your support. God Bless You as you give! 


